
 

 

 

 

 

Supernova Metals Corp. 
400-1681 Chestnut Street 

Vancouver, BC V6J 4M6 
www.supernovametals.com 

Supernova Announces Annual General Meeting 

December 3, 2024, Vancouver, British Columbia – Supernova Metals Corp. (“SUPERNOVA” or the 

“Company”) (CSE:SUPR) (OTC:ABETF) (Frankfurt:A1S.F) announces that its annual general meeting (the 

“AGM”) will be held virtually via Microsoft Teams on Friday, December 27, 2024 at 11:30 am PT. 

Due to the strike action by the Canada Post mail carriers, to ensure shareholders have the opportunity to 

review the AGM proxy materials and vote on the resolutions, the Company wishes to direct shareholders to 

retrieve the AGM materials at www.supernovametals.com or www.sedarplus.ca.  

Shareholders are encouraged to manually complete the form of proxy/voting instruction form which can be 

found on the Company’s website or on SEDAR+.  The manually completed proxy/voting instruction form can 

be emailed to Lindsay Hamelin-Vendel at lindsay@takeitpublicservices.com for manual tabulation.  

Shareholders may also contact Ms. Hamelin-Vendel for copies of the AGM proxy materials and detailed 

instructions on accessing the proxy documents on SEDAR+, which includes the Microsoft Teams access 

details. 

About SUPERNOVA 

SUPERNOVA is a resource exploration company focused on acquiring and advancing natural resources 
opportunities within North America.  

ON BEHALF OF THE BOARD  

Sean McGrath 
CEO and Director 
T: 604.737.2303 
E: info@supernovametals.com 

NEITHER THE CANADIAN SECURITIES EXCHANGE NOR ITS REGULATION SERVICES PROVIDER HAS 
REVIEWED OR ACCEPTS RESPONSIBILITY FOR THE ADEQUACY OR ACCURACY OF THIS RELEASE. 
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